
Privacy Rights

At the University Laboratory School, we provide information on your privacy rights and 
our compliance with federal regulations such as Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act
(FERPA), Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment (PPRA), Children’s Internet Protection Act 
(CIPA), Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA), and Human Subjects Research 
through our ULS Student-Parent Handbook, Agreement to Participate, Acceptable Use 
Policy, and Release Form (which covers students work, images, and likenesses).

The Hawai‘i State Department of Education also monitors information and privacy 
compliance for  all public school students in Hawai‘i. The Hawai‘i Department of Education 
issues this Annual Notification of Privacy Rights:

“Know your privacy rights as they apply to 1) student record information;
2) directory information; 3) surveys and other information collection; and
4) military recruitment information. For more information on your
privacy rights, the laws that protect them, and how to exercise your rights,
contact your school administrator or visit http://bit.ly/FERPAHI.”

http://bit.ly/FERPAHI

